
STATEMENT CERTIFYING COMPLIANCE WITH
SECTION 73.3580

I hereby certify that a notice of the filing of an application for the Renewal of License of WRGN
has been accomplished in the manner prescribed by Section 73.3580 of the Rules and

Regulations of the Federal Communications Commission.

The requisite post-filing renewal announcements were broadcast over WRGN on the dates and at
the times specified below:

Date: Time:

04/11/2022 2:59:30 PM

04/19/2022 12:59:30 PM

04/20/2022 08:59:30 AM

04/26/2022 10:59:30 AM

04/28/2022 1:59:30 PM

05/02/2022 9:59:30 AM

Timothy Madeira

General Manager, WRGN

Associate Vice President, Good News for Life

Date: 05/02/22
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